
 

 

 

 

 

BILL/ RESOLUTION REQUEST 
 

 

1. Title: Approves an seventh amendment to the agreement (CE-61080-07) between the City and 
County of Denver and Nicoletti-Flater Associates, PLLP to extend the term of the agreement for 

one year at $204,500 bringing the total agreement amount to $1,350,900, and for continued 

provision of psychological services within the Department of Safety. 

 
2. Requesting Agency:  Public Safety 

 

 
3. Contact Person with actual knowledge of proposed ordinance  

  Name:Melvin Thompson  

  Phone:720-913-6445 

  Email:Melvin.Thompson@denvergov.org 

 

 
4. Contact Person with actual knowledge of proposed ordinance who will 

present the item at Mayor Council and who will be available for first and 
second reading, if necessary 

  Name:Jeannie Springer 

  Phone:720-913-6587 

  Email:Jeannie.Springer@denvergov.org 

 

 

5. Describe the proposed ordinance, including what the proposed 
ordinance is intended to accomplish, who’s involved 

a. Scope of Work 
The proposed seventh amendment would allow the extension of the agreement for twelve 

(12) months through December 31, 2012; and, appropriate an additional $204,500 

bringing the total agreement amount to $1,350,900. 

 

No changes to the scope of work or fee schedule are proposed for 2012.  Scope of work 

encompasses services for Denver Police Department (DPD), DPD Victim Assistance Unit, 

and the Denver Fire Department. 

  

b. Duration 
 01/01/2006-12/31/2012 

c. Location 
 n/a 

d. Affected Council District 
n/a 

e. Benefits 
 The vendor provides critical incident intervention; hostage negotiation assistance; 

clinical supervision and debriefing services; counseling; and staff training. 

The vendor provides staff that are trained and experienced in responding to traumatic 

events or critical incidents. 



 

 

 

 

 

f. Costs 
 An additional $204,500 bringing the total agreement amount to $1,350,900. 

 

 

 
6. Is there any controversy surrounding this ordinance, groups or 

individuals who may have concerns about it? Please explain. 
 No  

 

 
 

 

 

Bill Request Number: BR11-0750   Date: 10/11/2011 


